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Dates to Remember
Nov 5-16
Canned Food Drive
Nov 6
8am DYC
Nov 7
SSC 5:30 pm
PTC 6:30 pm/Library
Spring Fling Planning Mtg 7:30
pm/Library
Nov 8
8am DYC
Nov 12
No School Veterans Day
Nov 13
8am DYC
Nov 14
Class Meetings
5-6 Middle School
5:30-6:30 eK-3rd gr
6-7 4-6th gr
Empty Bow! Soup Dinner 5-7pm
Nov 15
8am DYC
1:30 dismissal grades 1-6
Nov 16
1:30 dismissal grades 1-8
Nov 19-23
Fall Break

Dolphin art by
LdV 8th grader Viva C.

Your school-related event
could be featured here!

This newsletter is distributed every
Monday of the school year. The
submission deadiine is 8:45 am on the
last, non-holiday Thursday preceding
distribution. Please email your articles
to: dsandsons@sbcgiobal.net.
Events and services advertised in this
newsletter are not necaessarily endorsed
by LdV PTC or SCUSD.

Published by the parents of
Leonardo da Vinci eK-8

Next Issue:
Electronic - Nov 13
Deadline: Nov 8

Paper - Dec 3
Deadline: Nov 89
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Leonard da Vinci

Integrated Thematic Instruction Through Arts & Sciences

Cookie Dough...Pick Up Thursday!
Please plan to pick up your cookie dough on Thursday, Nov 8th at the end of school. Any parent that cannot
make this pickup, must email in advance to Thomas@zoohypothesis.com. There is nowhere te store the orders.

Jecond, “Qnasaf Empty Bowl Soup Dinner
November 14 from 5-7 pm

The LdV student leadership class is raising awareness about food insecurity in our
community. We are hosting an Empty Bowl Soup Dinner to raise money for the Sac-
ramento Food Bank. We will be selling a simple soup dinner and student painted
ceramic bowls.

Cost is $7 dinner (soup, bread, water), $15 hand painted bowl, $20 bundle of dinner
and a bowl. See order form for details.

Winter Faire & Winter Boutique are Looking for New Coordinators!
Earn 15-30 parent hours almost entirely weekday evenings! If you are interested in helping coordinate either of
these fun and profitable events please emait Idvwinterfaire@gmail.com or text 916-896-4044. You don't have to
do this alone...this could be a group project. This is a great time to take this on since our current coordinator could
show you the ropes!!  Save the Date: The Winter Boutique will be December 17th-21st

Spring Fling! Planning Meeting
The Spring Fling! Committee is having their first planning meeting on Wednesday, Nov. 7, at 7:30 p.m. in the
library (directly following the PTC meeting). Spring Fling! is a fun, adults-only event that includes dinner, dancing,
and a silent auction to benefit LdV. This year’s event will be held on Saturday, April 27, 2019 — anyone who is
interested in helping organize this fun event is invited to join the planning committee. Please email Spring Fling!
chair Sarah Pye at sarah.e.pye@gmail.com with any questions.

Dolphin Yacht Club

Dolphin Yacht Club (DYC) will meets Tues and Thurs mornings at 8 am. Questions: Joe at joe@scarpa.com

D.Y.C. Repair Service
Do you have any items that need repair? Anything that requires wiring, welding, soldering, or mechanical fixing?
Let the students of the Dolphin Yacht Club put their skills to the task. Contact us to see how we can help. E-mail:
joe@jscarpa.com. If we can fix it, we only ask a donation to help fund our solar boat build.

Cafe da Vinci is Open
Just $1.50 for a freshly brewed cup of Peets coffee (or a $2 mocha) for the adults and $1 hot chocolate for the
kids on Friday and Monday mornings.

2019-2020 SIBLINGS!
The sign up list is in the window of the front office. Signing up merely holds a spot. Enroliment is not guaranteed!
You must plan to attend a Mandatory Meeting on February 8 at 9:15 am (NEW DATE) to find out the final steps
of enroliment.

Basketball Camp
For Kindergarten through 6th grade students Nov 26-Nov 30 from 1:30-3:15 pm. Camp will be held in the LdV
gym. Each student will be taught the fundamentals of basketball: focusing on dribbling, shooting, passing & of-
fensive moves for the more advanced players. Defensive fundamentals like rebounding, boxing out, closing out &
proper defensive stance will also be taught. There will also be fun games & contests each day & each player will
receive an LdV t-shirt. Camp registration is $50 - pay before Nov 9 and it's only $40!
LdV Winter Basketball League is free with camp registration.
For more information or questions about either program, please contact Coach Paul Pirkey (916) 508-3291 or
Coach Trent Schaefer at (916) 768-1063.

Too Many Treats?
| will happily accept your leftover treats in the front office. The staff appreciates a sweet pick me up at the end of
some days...and your donation of seasonal candy is very appreciated. Thank you!

Are You Getting the WEEKLY Newsletter?
In an effort to make LdV news even more accessible, we have gone electronic. You can have news at your fingertips
by signing up through our website leonardodavincischool.org. Paper newsletters will be distributed the first Monday
of every month (we can always use help collating).

Canned Food Drive Nov 5-16
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Don’t Throw Out Used Markers—ColorCycle!
All around LdV students and teachers are collecting used marlkers that are ready to be discarded.
The markers will be sent to a facllity where they will be converted into clean fuel, This fuel can be
used to power vehicles, heat homes, cook meals and more! Please help support our efforts by
sending your kids in with any used markers you may have around the house — even non-Crayola
brands. A drop-off box is located in the front office for your child to deposit the markers.
Thank you! Heather Anderson scissorsbeatpaper@gmail.com

Teacher & Staff Appreciation

The community of LdV parents and Starbucks host an appreciation breakfast for our hardworking
teachers & staff on the Thursday mornings following class meetings. Each month we ask a different
grade to host one of the breakfasts: November-4th; January-3rd; March-2nd; April-1st; May-Kinder
& EK Thank you to 5th & 6th grade for hosting October's breakfast!

The School Climate Committee will send out a Volunteer Spot signup to be shared with classes for
their assigned month. If you have any guestions or would like to join the SCC & Teacher Apprecia-
tion Week Committee please contact carrie.sabillon@gmail.com.

Boxtops Prizes!
Thank you to everyone who collected boxtops over the summer and turned them in! Ben H. and
Emily Y. won the prize drawing! Please send in your current boxtops by October 15th to make sure
we get them in by the year end deadiine.

Used Book Sale Donations
Donating used books for the used book sale is ongoing! Please leave any unwanted books in the
book sale bin in the front office anytime or arrange a pickup of larger donations with Jen Jennett
at jen_mcelhannon@yahoo.com. Kids chapter books, young adult books, and books in Spanish
are especially popular at the sale but we are also happy to have: Cook Books; Magazines; Music
books; Non fiction; Books on CD; Large print

Ink Recycling
We are recycling old ink cartridges thanks to the efforts of LdV parent, Jewel Mohr. Please drop your
used ink cartridges (no copier toner please) in the front office.

Display Your Heritage!
We are looking for families who would like to create a cultural display for our Culturally inclusive Edu-
cation (CIE) case in the main hallway. The case can be planned by an individual, family, or group of
friends to highlight a culture of their choice. Contact Jen Jennett at jen_mcelhannon@yahoo.com.

PTC Needs YOU!
We are specifically looking for a President Elect (two year commitment). In addition, we have one
committee chairs open: Culturally Inclusive Education. If you are interested in either of these posi-
tions, please contact diane-soule@scusd.edu.

Please Take Note
The PTC Secretary is looking for a volunteer to substitute for him at occasional PTC meetings.
Please contact andrew.jacobson10@gmail.com if you are interested.

Will Your Employer Match Your Contributions to LAV PTC?
Your Class Contribution, PTC Membership Dues and additional contributions to the LdV PTC
(“Make Mona Smile” funds) may qualify for a matching gift with your employer as part of their com-
munity giving campaign, particularly if you work for a larger employer.

Check with your employer and/or use the link below to see if your contributions might quatify.
https://www.matchinggifts.com/rit/

If you think your employer may make matching gifts, please contact either your class treasurer or
a member of the LdV PTC Treasurer Team at ldvptc@gmail.com.

Garden Workdays
The Learning Garden is looking for iron fence contractors to give us bids on replacing two sides of
the garden fence, please contact Jen at jen_mcelhannon@yahoo.com or Greg at greg_richards@
rocketmail.com.
If you are interested in helping out or just want to know the goings on of the LdV Learning Garden,
please email Jen Jennett at Jen_mcelhannon@yahoo.com to be added to the garden email list.
Learning Garden Workdays: Dec 1, Jan 12, Feb 3, Mar 3, April 6, May 4, and June 1

PTC Motion
At the October 3, 2018 PTC mesting a motion was made for the LdV PTC to contribute $2,000 to
support several internet safety assemblies - including a parent information night.
The PTC executive board and any paid members of the 2018-2019 LdV PTC are invited to vote
on this motion at the November 7, 2018 meeting. Any questions regarding the proposal can be
addressed at the meeting. For more information about this request please contact PTC President,
Lisa Holland at lisa-holland@leonardodavincischool.org

Cm-mw\i(’ Eve-r\fs

o Want a Beautiful Orle of a Kind Chair?
Learn Upholstery-Upcycle a Vintage The-
ater Chair

Nov. 10 @ 10 am - 4 pm $155. At UPcycle-
POP’s Art Lab — 7300 Folsom Blvd. Sacra-
mento 95826

Advanced registration required, class is limited
to 10 participants.

In this upcycle workshop, you'll gain hands-on
experience in updating a vintage theater chair
used for years in the 24th Street Theater, and
previously memorial auditorium. Under the
guidance of professional upcycling artist Mau-
reen Hefti you'll learn proper prep and painting
techniques and re-upholstering skills. Photos,
videos, and registration: http.//sierra2.org/
event/theater-chair-upcycle-workshop/

¢ 11th Annual Turkey Drive - drive by and
drop off your turkey donation to feed families
in need this holiday season. Thursday, Nov 15
between 6 am-6pm at the Sacramento Food
Bank 3333 Third Ave 95817.

3,000 Turkeys will be distributed to families in
need on Monday, Nov 19 beginning at 8am.
33833 Third Ave. Call 211 for other Holiday as-
sistance

Volunteers are needed for the Turkey distri-
bution - You can also help by entering the Run
to Feed the Hungry on Nov 22. visit www.sac-
ramentofoodbank.org for more information.

* Great news! Students can now access
Sacramento Public Library services with their
student ID’s. Learn more about this new part-
nership: http://www.scusd.edu/e-connec-
tions-post/students-can-now-access-sacra-
mento-public-library-their-student-id-cards

¢ Kindful Kids newsletter is a resource for
parents who are keen to teach children about
compassion and service. It reaches 5,800
subscribers. You can subscribe here https://
www.servicespace.org/about/cubs/?nid=306

fm. the Disbrict

Free Imrnunization clinics - Each Thursday
school is in session Sept-May 3-5:30 pm

For eligible SCUSD students under the age 19.
Parent/guardian must be present. Please bring
all immunization records and a Medi-Cal card
(if applicable) for each student. At the Enroll-
ment Center in room 4 (5601 47th Ave). First
come, first served. 916 643-9412

School Lunch Prices

Elementary and K-8 school funch prices are
$2.75. Visiting adults $4.00

Breakfast is free for enrolled students

Fall Photo Make Ups...
November 29
You can order now oniine at mylifetouch.com
our picture day ID is CR018360Q0 Photos
must be pre-paid or unwanted photos re-
turnea!



Collate and Converse Paper Newsletter Dec 3!
With our new electronic newsletters we will only be collating paper newsletters on the Monday
in the first full week of the month. We collate and staple 860 newsletters. If you would like to
help we would love your company and it’s worth at least an hour of volunteer time. We begin
between 7:30 and 8 am (no children please).

About the Newsletter
The newsletter is provided by the LdV PTC in conjunction with the LdV School Community
Liaison. Please read it weekly in order to keep up with what is happening in our community.
This is where you can get ideas about where and how to participate. This is also where you can
announce any school related activities by submitting a short article about the event. Please be
sure to include the date, time, and a contact name and number.

Peel like a Hot Cup of Coffee or Tea when Cafe da Vinci is Closed?
LdV PTC School Climate Committee has donated a KEURIG K Cup coffee maker for the use
of teachers and parents. It is located in the front office for your use. You are welcome to bring
your own pod and cup, or purchase a pod from Diane for only $1. We have several strengths
of coffee, as well as hot chocolate, and flavored coffess. Available for ONLY $1

Fund Raising News Contribute without Paying

How Do You Shoparoo? It's so simple even | can do it. Look up Shoparoo on your smart-
phone, download the app, answer some easy guestions (you can choose to be anonymous)
then shop! Within 2 weeks of your shopping at stores like Raley's, Target, WalMart, Trader
Joe’s, even Berkeley Bow! - take a picture of your receipt through the Shoparoo app and
submit it. You can cross out any purchases or credit information you wish. It's that simple.
Shoparoo then uses the information to help retailers market their products. It remains anony-
mous and LdV wins!

Shopping Online for Business or Personal Needs? Go to our website: leonardodavin-
cischool.org (or go to or http://amzn.to/1GOKX); Click on the Amazon link; Log in to your
Amazon account just like you normally would; Complete your purchase. It's just that easy and
LaV will earn up to 8% on all of your Amazon.com purchases!
Free E-Waste Pick Up Schedule your FREE pick up by visiting www.eWastedgood.com Fill
in your contact information and within a few days a dispatcher will contact you to schedule an
at home or office pick up date. Your electronics will be picked up, recycled and the proceeds
will be donated to LdV. You can also call for pick up at 800-317-3112

items that can be picked up, WORKING OR NOT! Televisions, monitors, fax machines, desk-
top copiers, telephones, vacuum cleaners, keyboards, mice, networking equipment, wires
and cords, household phones, medical equipment, video games, computers, calculators, cell
phones, printers, scanners, laptops, power tools, small appliances, stero systems, refrigera-
tors, washers and dryers...and more. All electronics are recycled locally in California.

Clip, Save, and Send In Box Tops for Education Help the LdV PTC raise much needed
funds and points for school-wide programs and events by submitting box tops in a zip-top
plastic bag or envelope with your student's classroom number on it and send it to school.

Boxtops 4 Education can earn money for LdV in three ways: 1. Shop and clip: boxtops are
found on General Mills cereal, Hanes apparel, Ziploc food storage, Avery office supplies, Hefty
bags and more; 2. Shop online: boxtops can be earned shopping online for Lands End, Toys
R Us, and more; 3. Earn Bonus points: by going online to boxtops4education.com

Don’t Forget to Use Your Nugget Scrip Card...Truly the easiest and cheapest fundraiser
at LdV...it costs you nothing to remember to use your NUGGET card (registered to help LdV)
when you shop at Nugget. You get groceries and we get cash, its a win-win!

Thank You for Your Old Car... Action Donation Services will take cars, boats or RVs and turn
them into money for the school and possibly cash and a tax donation for you. Call tolt free 866
244-8464 or go to www.actiondonation.org for your no obligation evaluation of your donation.

SCHOOL CENTS is Back! Your Arden Mall Shopping trip can benefit LdV at no cost to youl!
it's easy! LdV will earn 5 points for each dollar spent at any Arden Fair store or restaurant. The
top 20 schools will earn from $500 to $3,000.

You can submit by: submitting receipts online by writing VOID on your receipt, visit Marketing-
Guru.com/receipts, click on School Cents and complete the form to upload; or use the enve-
lope provided in LAV front office place in the box at the top of the stairs at Arden Fair (outside
the mall between Macy’s and Starbuck's); OR place your receipt in an envelope in the front
office and leave it in the box in the front office - recsipts will not be returned to you.

Receipts must be turned in within 90 days of purchase. No receipts before 8/1/18 will be ac-
cepted. Please contact Tom at thomas@zoohypothesis.com with questions.

It’s Really Never too Late for a Magazine Subscription!
The L.dV Magazine sale is never really over (except the prize part). You can order online at
www.gaschoolstore.com and use our school code 2692168 and we will still get a percentage
of the sale.

From the SCL

{Sehool Community Liaison)

Badges: Every parent on campus must sign in to
the main office. If you are working anywhere on
campus get a “Volunteer” badge and sign in the
Volunteer book. If you are visiting a classroom,
please sign in the book under Mona Lisa and
wear a “Visitor” badge. Please sign out in the ap-
propriate book before leaving. These precautions
are for the safety of everyone on campus.

Tally Sheets: An October tally sheet is in this
newsletter. Please turn it into your child’s class or
to the Volunteer Office at the end of the month.

Garry Over Hours: Hours from 2017-18 are only
carried over to this year if they were worked AF-
TER May 15, 2018 (and turned in). Thank you to
every parent who worked over their requested
hours last year (most of you). Our proegram shines
because of you!

First Pay Packets: Please complete your first day
packet and return them to the classroom as soon
as possible. Extra forms can be found in the front
office.

TB test resvits and Sex Offender Backgroumd
cheek clearances: Must be on file before working
in the classroom. Fingerprinting must be cleared
before driving on or chaperoning fieldtrips.
Feel free to stop by the garage door Mon-Fri 7am-
3:30pm or email me at diane-soule@scusd.edu,
or leave a message at 395-4638.
Fingerprinting Requirements
Yes, you do need to be fingerprinted to go on
a field trip...whether you are driving children or
not...whether you are going by bus or not. The
District requires any adult who is not fingerprinted
to be in sight of a certificated person at all times,
but it is vital that teachers be free to watch their
students, not the grown ups who are there to
help. So fingerprint please!

Driving on a Field Trip?
The district requirements for insurance (when
driving kids on field trips) are as follows: minimum
of liability $50,000/$100.000 and property is min-
imum $25,000.

L4V on the Web & Facebook
The weekly newsletter (without additional flyers)
can be found on the LdV web site: leonardoda-
vincischool.org.

You may also downtoad Tally Sheets in either Word
or Excel. The files can be completed and emailed to
diane-soule@scusd.edu. When you email a tally you
will receive a reply. If you do not receive a reply it
means your email was not received.

Like Us on Facebook and stay up to date on
LaV events! https://www.facebook.com/Leonar-
dodaVinciK8

Please Remember the FB page is purely infor-
mational and to support our school and it’s culture.
Please “like” us if you would like news about LdV,
meeting reminders, and event updates.

Questions about your

Lifetouch photos®
Call 1-866-955-8342 or go to www.lifetouchnor-
cal.com
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ndance Information
Bmail Sick and Tardy

Please email torresO@scusd.edu with your students’ absences and tardies or call 395-4636. By email or phone, leave the child's name, room num-
ber, date of absence and reason for being out of school (i.e.: iliness, doctor appointment, religious, out of town, death in family). Please use “absence”
in the subiject line of your email. You will receive a reply if your email has been received. Absence verification must be made daily. Doctor's notes must
accompany any medical excuse including tardies and early dismissals over 30 minutes. Unverified absences will result in truancies.

Students are allowad 10 excused (iiness with a parent’s excuse, death in immediate family, child's appearance in court) absences per the year.
Each additional absence from lllness must have a doctor’s note to be cleared.

Bring a Doctor’s Note - If your child misses school for a visit to the Doctor or Dentist, please bring a school excuse note for their attendance. It
does make a difference on a student’s attendance report. The attendance code for a Doctor’s visit is “M” which is unlimited and without the doctor’s
note it is an “A”. All students get 10 health absences “A” for the year, after that a doctor's note is required.

Leave a Reason - We are asking that you email you child's absence report to torresO@scusd.edu as early as possible (pefore 10 a.m.). Please use
“attendance” in the subject line and include the child’s name, teacher, room number and the date of illness and/or tardy, and the reason. The reason is
very important but does not need to be detailed; a simple “She/he is sick today" will suffice, You will receive a confirmation email. Many parents report
absences stating their child will be absent, but do not state the “REASON” please remember to so.

Did You Know...When your child has chicken pox, a skin rash, lice or other infectious health challenges you need to follow up with the main office
when your child returns to campus. A doctor’s note that the child has been treated and is okay to be back among our other students after a rash or
chicken pox is required by SCUSD health services.

Late to School? Students who are over 30 minutes tardy must be accompanied to the main office by their parent or guardian to obtain a tardy slip. All
tardies over 30 minutes must have an official doctors note. Three tardies aver 30 minutes without such documentation will result in a truancy notice.

Check Your Child’s Schedule
The lunch and recess schedules for all grade levels are readily available on the school website (leonardodavincischool.org). If you are picking your child
up for an appointment, or bringing a lunch they left behind, it is easier and quicker to find them In class than on the playground. Please consider timing
your trip around your child's schedule. Thank you.

Please Bring Your ID
If you are taking your chiid for early dismissal or are sending someone from your emergency card list, please note ID will be required. It is school policy
to show proper ID before a student is released. It is for the safety of your child, please do not grouse at the staff who are keeping our children safe!
Badges
Every parent on campus must sign in to the main office. If you are working anywhere on campus get a “Volunteer” badge and sign in the Volunteer

book. If you are vistting a classroom, please sign in the book under Mona Lisa and wear a “Visitor” badge. Please sign out in the appropriate book
before leaving. These precautions are for the safety of everyone on campus.

Medications at School
Parents need to renew their children's medication forms every year. If your child had medication administered by school staff last year, you need to
submit a new form this year. You will also need to bring in new medication for this year. Health Services disposes of all unused medication at the
end of each year.
Fingerprinting Requirements:

Yes, you do need to be fingerprinted to go on a field trip...whether you are driving children or not. The District requires any adult who is not finger-
printed to be in sight of a certificated person at all times, but it is vital that teachers be free to watch their students, not the grown ups who are there
to help. So fingerprint please!

Pick up & Drop Off
What Time Does Your Child Get to School? School begins at 9 am. Unless your child attends a before school class or breakfast, our
campus is not open until 8:30 am. Please do not leave children without adult supervision before 8:30 am.
Where Do You Drop Off? If you are dropping off in the back parking lot, are you stopping at the gate openings with your car and blocking the en-
trance for others (children and parents) who are walking into school? Please pay attention to where you stop, and especially as you pult away. Lots of
humans use the parking lot and appreciate your full attention!
Please do not allow your children to walk through our parking lots! Small unaccompanied children are hard to see.
How Do You Get Here? If you are driving your children to school and come in from Freeport Blvd, do you know you are supposed to take a quick
right and come to the school on Shielah Way, enter through the back gate and then drive away on Stacia Way. This keeps the traffic flowing and is easier
on our neighbors. Thank you for going with the flow!
Notice of Pesticide/Herbicide Use
LdV is scheduled for service by SCUSD's Small Grass Crew weekly. The crew may or may not spray every Wednesday. If they do spray, they will post
notri]ce in the front lower window of the front door. A copy of SCUSD's Pest Management Program listing all chemicals applied to all sites is available
in the front office.

Your Family Pet Belongs at Home

LdV is a pet free campus. For the safety (and cleanliness) of our community please leave gny size pets at home (unless okayed by teacher for sharing).

Are You A Good Neighbor?
Almost daily we receive a phone call or a visit from one of our neighbors asking that a car be moved from blocking a driveway, asking that our stu-
dents not walk on their lawns or pick their flowers, or even nicely request that our parents slow down when driving in their neighborhood. It doesn't
seem like a lot to ask.
Please be a good example to your chiidren by being considerate to our neighbors. Please do not speed, don'’t block their driveways or trash cans,
don't park on the side of the street that is marked “no parking” (even for a minute), respect their property, and do not litter - simply treat this neighbor-
hood the same as you want your own to be treated.



Flag Football Schedule
Nov 13 vs Leataata Floyd
Nov 27 @ Oakridge
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SAETS GO TEAREE

Girls Soccer Tryouts
One Day Only - Wednesday, February 20 from 3:30-5pm on the
LdV soccer field. All 5th-8th grade girls are welcome. Will be
flexible for Shakespeare participants.
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Dolphin art by LdV 7th grader, Mariela AD.

Earn 1,000 bonus points for
attending Arden Fair Kids Club”®

Saturday, November 10" | 9am - 10am

' Join-Santa for-breakiast.-crafls,
v 4o @ O movie, and storytime.
= "Mus! check in at the Arden Fav toble in

Center Court wattvn 20 minufes of
even! slarf fime (c earn youy points.
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What’s Happening After School?
OnStage: Tues & Thurs); Creating Plays (Wed);
Improv (Friday) onstagesac.com to register
OffStage: Tues and Thurs onstagesac.com to
register
Spanish Class: Mondays for k-3 students;
Tuesdays for 4-8th grade; Wednesdays for
conversational Spanish Class for Advance stu-
dents. 3:30- 4:15 pm in Room #29. Contact
ingridsspanishstudio@gmail.com
Early Engineers (LEGO) Classes
Mondays, (K-2) Library, (Grades 3-6) Computer
Lab Session B: 12/3, 12/10, 12/17, 1/7, 1/14,
1/28  https://www.dreamclasses.org/schools/
leonardo-da-vinci-elementary
HoneyCode (COMPUTER) Classes
Fridays, Library Session B: 12/21, 1/11, 1/18,
1/25, 2/1, 2/8, 2/15, 2/22, 3/1, 3/8
https://www.dreamclasses.org/schools/leonar-
do-da-vinci-elementary

| visiting  students  with

Basketball Entrance Fees
We love to have parents, friends and relatives
cheer our student players (you even get
volunteer hours for it). Please note: there will
be a $2.00 entrance fee at the door for
parents/family members, and $1.00 for
student ID |
cards. Students from home school sites will
get in for free.
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EMPTY BOWL 50UP DINNER

Date: Wednesday, November 14!

*$15.00 (hand-painted bawls made by LdV students)
*$20.00 Bundle: dinner + & hand-painted howl

Time; 5:00p - 7:00p

November [4th. 5p to Tp- [dlf Auditorinm

; The LdV student leadership class is raising awareness about
d food insecurity in our community. We are hosting an Empty Bowl
Soup dinner ta raise money for the Sacramento Food Bank. We will be

" selling a simple soup dinner and student painted ceramic bowls.

Place: LdV Auditorium

Cost: $7.00 (a simple dinner includes a bowl of soup, bread and water)

*Parents who purchase o howt will receive a $5 credit when the buy a bow! or 2 bundle, the night of the event
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LDV Basketball Camp & Winter League

$40 Early Registration for Camp & League -- Ends Nov 9t

Camp Schedule
Mon. Nov 26th 1:30 - 3:15
Tue. Nov 27th 1:30 — 3:15
Wed. Nov 28th 1:30 - 3:15
Thu. Nov 29" 1:30 — 3:15
Fri. Nov 30t 1:30 — 3:15

Who: Camp is for Kindergarten — 6t grade
Where: LDV Gym
How Much: $50

Each student will be taught the fundamentals of basketball; focusing on dribbling,
shooting, passing & offensive moves for the more advanced players. Defensive
fundamentals like rebounding, boxing out, closing out & proper defensive stance will
also be taught. There will also be fun games & contests each day & each player will
receive an LDV t-shirt. LDV Winter Basketball League is free with camp registration.

LDV Winter Basketball League

Observation Days: Come out and play on Nov 15t & 16t from 1:30-3:15 pm to have your skills assessed.

Games take place every Thursday beginning Dec 6t
2:30, 3:30 & 4:30

6 week season with 2 weeks of playoffs = 8 week season
Each player will get a jersey to keep.

Who: 3 — 6t graders
How Much: $50 per player

Sibling Discount = +$25

For more information or questions contact Paul Pirkey (916) 508-3291 or Trent Schaefer (916) 768-1063



YEARBOOK

Encarga hoy tu anuario.

Hard Cover
Yearbook

A precious keepsake that will stand
the test of time — durable, high
quality and great value.

Un precioso recuerdo que perdurard a través del
tiempo: durable, de alta calidad y muy valioso.

Order online at

Jetferson Middle School
20172018

ybpay.lifetouch.com

Lnearga por internet cn ybpay.lifetouch.com

#1131619 Announcing_,. Fy
The Leonardo Da Vinci @ YEARBOOK PRICING
2018-2019 YEARBOOK $32.00

Our yearbook is planned to include:
o All-color pages that vibrantly capture
school memories MAKE PAYMENTS TO

e Durable, long-lasting hard cover LDV PTC
that protects treasured memories for a

lifetime 8
ORDER DEADLINE DATE

April 26, 2019

Schools may adjust yearbook features and the final yearbook features may vary.

Order Online at YBPay.lifetouch.com with Yearbook ID Code: 1131619




Leonardo da Vinci School eK-8, 4701 Joaquin Way, Sacramento, CA 95822. Phone 395-4635 Fax 277-6806

NOVEMBER 2018

S

M| T

W| T|F|S

11213

4

5|6

7181910

11

12 | 13

1411516 | 17

18

19 | 20

21122 |23 |24

25

26 | 27

28 129 |30

Student name(s)

Parent Participation Tally Sheet

All hours on and off campus must be recorded on this tally.

NOVEMBER HOURS
A MINIMUM OF 20 PARENT HOURS ARE DUE 1/31/2019

DATE

ACTIVITY

PLEASE PRINT
Room # Parent name

Daytime phone

Prior total

Total to date

TIME IN*

TIME OUT*

TOTAL

For off-campus work only: AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE

TOTAL HOURS FOR NOVEMBER

If you are claiming off-campus hours, you need an authorized signature. Whoever assigned you the off-campus work
(teacher, committee chair, etc.) needs to sign here OR on a Verification Form which must be attached to the
corresponding Tally Sheet.
Keep a copy of your Tally Sheets at home for your own reference.

* If hours are worked in small increments, times in and out are not necessary.



@ December 2018 Tentative

-

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY
1
Learning Garden
Workday 8-noon
2 3 NL 4 FT2"gr 5 FTm8g, 22 6 DYC 8am 7 1% gr Forest Frolic 8
DYC 8am 6:30 PTC Cyber Bullying Event
9 10 11 FT 5thgr 12 FTm 9, 40 13 FTm37 14 FTme, 39 15
DYC 8am FD2:45 DYC 8am OE Visit 9:15 am
5" gr Colonial Day Staff Social MS Winter Dance 3:30-5
pm
16 17 CT 18 FTm7 19 ED10 20 21 2™ gr Salmon 22
DYC 8am DYC 8am Release
WF Boutique open 2:30- WF Boutique open 8:30-
4:30 pm . 9:30 am; 12:30-1:30 pm; .
WF Boutique open 8:30- | 5.3 6:30 pm WF Boutique open 8:30-
9:30 am; 12:30-1:30 pm; 9:30 am; 12:30-3:30 pm
2:30-4:30 pm
23

Winter m«mmr

December 22 - January 6

DECEMBER




@ November 201

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY
1 2FTm15 3
Spirit Rally 9 am
MS end of 1% quarter
1:30 dismissal
4 Learning Garden 5NL FT rm 6, 8" gr, 6" 6FTm7, eK 7FD10FTm8,16,17 | 8 FTm9 9 10
Workday 8-noon gr DYC 8am 5:30 SSC DYC 8am Open Enroliment Visit
6:30 PTC 9:15 am/LIB
Did you remember to 7:30 pm Spring Fling!
“Fall Back™? Mtg
JFK Band gr 6-8
Canned Food Drive| Nov 5-16 2:50/gym
=
11 12 13 14 FTMgr 15 K Teddy Bear 16 FT 8%gr, 2™ gr 17
DYC 8 Class Meetings DYC 8am
am 5-6 Middle School 1-8 grades
K Zoomobile/AUD 5:30-6:30 K-3™ ELAC 9:15 am 1:30 dismissal
NO SCHOOL e Sphess il
Flag Football vs Leataata F 6-7 pm 4-6 gr
Veterans Day Empty Bowl Soup Dinner | 1-6 grades
1:30 dismissal
Canned Food Drive :.:ocoL Nov 16 =
18 19 20 21 22 23 24
Fall Break
25 26 CT FTm37 27 FT m 39 28 29 30
1-6 grades DYC 8am 1-6 grades DYC 8am End of trimester
1:30 dismissal 8:30 am Whole Child 1:30 dismissal Fall photo make ups 1-6 grades

Wellness
1-6 grades
1:30 dismissal

Flag Football @ Oakridge
6pm Winter Faire

1-6 grades
1:30 dismissal

1:30 dismissal

NOVEMBER
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SACRAMENTO
ZACHARIAS PARK

Starts Wed., April 03, 2019
Wednesdays 6:00 - 7:00 PM and
| Saturdays 9:00 - 10:00 AM

WEST SACRAMENTO
BRYTE PARK

Starts Thursday, April 04, 2019
Thursdays 6:00 - 7:00 PM and
Saturdays 9:00 - 10:00 AM

NATOMAS

NORTH NATOMAS COMMUNITY

PARK

Starts Tuesday, April 2, 2019

Tuesdays 6:00 - 7:00 PM and
Saturdays 9:00 - 10:00 AM

SR

Register online at

usyvl.org
m

Make A Difference. Volunteer.

USYVL depends on volunteers. We provide
training & support and respect your time.
There's no feeling quite like helping a child
learn, so volunteer today!

SIGN UP NOW FOR SPRING!

* 8 weeks of instruction in a safe, fun and
encouraging environment.

* 4 coed age divisions for boys & girls, 7-15.

* Registration price includes a volleyball,
t-shirt and participation award.

PLAN AHEAD AND SAVE.
Early: $150 due by 12/1/2018
Reg: $175 until 3/1/2019

Late: $195 until 4/1/2019

Multipie child family discount and financial
aid available to those who qualify.

UNITED STATES YOUTH

u= (7

VOLLEYBALL LEAGUE

The Sacramento City Unified School District is not a sponsor, endorser, or otherwise associated with the above. Permit number B-175.

USYVL Non-Profit #77-0460698
OUSYVL All Rights Reserved



